


no more than sixty or sixty-one credit hours for completion.  The Committee would like to see 

the required credit hours for the AS in Science reduced by two credits. 

 The Faculty Senate Curriculum Committee requests that these revisions be 

considered by 1 April 2016, and that an altered program review be submitted on that date.  

If at all possible, we hope that a Form C addressing the concerns of the Committee, the Division 

Chair, and the Dean can be submitted


